COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE
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Tuesday January 11, 2005  

Held in the Georgetown Town Hall

 Basement Meeting Room

Minutes

In attendance C. Shreder, H.LaCortiglia, L. Mammolette, E. Davidson, E. Fiasconaro

Meeting called to order at 7:32pm

Elizabeth Wade, from the Park and Recreation Commission is present. She explains that 18 businesses have promised approx. $13,000 in donations for the Tennis Court/Skate Park project. She answers some questions that the committee has. She also describes the current condition of the tennis courts and how the ground in the area beneath them has settled. They are now quite dangerous to play on. Test pits are required to determine the cause of the settling. The Park and Recreation commission wants to ensure that the job is done right. 

· Bills:

None

· Old Business

Timelines update: Elaine  is still waiting to get in touch with the company – there have been communication problems.

The Union cemetery project is currently delayed because of questions of  ownership

· New Business

· No new Project Suggestion Forms have been received since the last meeting.

· Committee Review of draft Warrant articles: 

The Town Administrator has asked all departments of the Town to submit their proposed warrant articles for Annual Town Meeting by January 18th.

The committee reviews and discusses the draft warrant articles and makes some changes. The revised draft will be sent to the Town Administrator within a week. 

· Public Informational Meeting

Proposed date, time, and location discussion

The committee agrees to hold the Annual Public Informational Meeting on Tuesday April 5, 2005 at 7:30pm in the 3rd floor meeting room of Town Hall

with a contingency date of April 12 in case there is a scheduling conflict with the room.

· Adjournment at 9:07
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The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2005.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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